
 

 

7.11.23 

Anti-Bullying Week  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

It is national Anti-Bullying Week from Monday 13th to Friday 17th November 2023 and this 

year the theme is ‘Make a Noise about Bullying’. We will be raising awareness and talking 

with the children about this through assemblies, PSHE and activities throughout the week 

including once again taking part in Odd Socks Day.  

Odd Socks Day marks the start of Anti-Bullying Week and this year it's taking place on 

Monday 13th  November. It is a great opportunity to encourage everyone to express 

themselves and celebrate their individuality and what makes us all unique! Pupils can wear 

odd socks (long or short, any colours they like) with their school uniform. There is no charge 

for this.  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

K.Lambert 

Mrs K.Lambert  


